
                             

                Ref.                                                                                                                                           Date:30/06/2025 

                

 

NOTICE 

 

This is for general information of all faculty members and students that the college will 

go for summer vacation on and from 1st July 2025. The summer vacation will continue 

up to 31st July 2025. The college will reopen on 1st August 2025. However, the college 

office will remain open during this period except for holidays. 
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